
‭Insoll Avenue School Panui‬

‭Thursday 3rd  April  2025‬

‭Term 1, Week 9‬

‭Kia ora Koutou‬
‭Here at Insoll we love to celebrate the differences we see in each other.  We have students with different‬
‭nationalities, beliefs, passions and personalities.   Across the playground I see students playing and learning together‬
‭in ways that amaze me.  I am extremely proud to see how our staff and students share and care for each other as we‬
‭learn about each other, how to work together and learn alongside each other.  We are a constant hive of activity and‬
‭never a boring place to be!‬

‭Suzanne Wright,  Principal‬

‭Spare Clothes‬
‭We often send our students home in different clothes due to accidents and getting wet from adventures.  If we send‬
‭your child home in different clothes to what they left for school in, please wash and return the clothes.  We have a‬
‭limited supply of donated clothes that we use so we need them returned.  If your child is a regular borrower of‬
‭school clothes please add spare ones from home into their school bag.‬

‭Parent Teacher Interviews‬

‭Our students have completed some amazing work this term and we would like to celebrate this with you.  We will be‬

‭having Parent Teacher Interviews on Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th May.   Interview time selection sheets will‬

‭come home in week 1 next term.  We normally would have had interviews at the end of term 2 so we are just‬

‭bringing them forward to earlier in the term.‬

‭Police Visits‬

‭You whaanau may have come home and shared that we’ve had Constables Erina, Mike and Toby visiting school over‬

‭the past few weeks.  They have been coming during our play breaks to meet our students and become familiar faces.‬

‭They have challenged our students to running races, hung out at the pool and playground, chased bubbles and‬

‭helped with road patrol.  Having them known to our students is a positive move in case we need their support for‬

‭events later on in the year.‬

‭New Staff‬

‭We have welcomed 3 new teacher aides to our team this term.  We have Lizzie, Louise and‬

‭Kyriah joining us for support in classrooms across the school.  They are joining a team of‬

‭stunning classroom supporters! They are working across classrooms so you might hear their‬

‭names in conversation at home as they settle into their roles.‬

‭Quick notes and dates;‬
‭●‬ ‭The last day of the Term is next week - Friday 11th April‬
‭●‬ ‭Term 2 starts on Monday 28th April‬
‭●‬ ‭Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th May - Parent Teacher Interviews.‬
‭●‬ ‭Monday 26th May - Te Whaanau Tui - Camp and activities week‬
‭●‬ ‭Teachers Only Day - Friday 30th May - We will be closed for instruction this day‬
‭●‬ ‭Term 2  ends Friday 27th June‬

‭Principal:   Suzanne Wright‬ ‭Presiding Member (BOT):    Sandra Flintoff‬
‭Phone: 855 5067 or 0800 855 506‬ ‭Text absences to: 0272494911‬

‭www.insollave.school.nz‬
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